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Heller Votes to Extend Payroll Tax Cut, Unemployment Insurance 
 

(Washington DC) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) voted for the Reid/McConnell compromise (H.R. 3630), which would extend the payroll tax cut and unemployment insurance for an additional two months. 

“I’m pleased that the Senate was able to come together and work out a compromise that will help Americans struggling in this difficult economic environment. Times are tough, especially for Nevadans, and Congress did the right thing today by putting partisanship aside to help those who are looking for work and struggling to pay their bills. This package also extends the payroll tax cut, which will continue to provide much needed relief for the middle class. However, these last-minute quick fixes cause too much instability. Congress should extend these benefits for the entire year,” said Senator Dean Heller. 

On November 30, 2011, Senator Heller introduced a bill to extend the payroll tax cut for one year without raising taxes on small businesses. Heller’s legislation (S. 1931) actually reduced the deficit by $111 billion.  
Heller has also introduced legislation to extend unemployment benefits. Heller’s bill, the Responsible Unemployment Extension Act (S. 1885), would extend unemployment benefits without adding to the federal deficit. Heller also offered the Protecting Against Indebting our Descendants through Fully Offset Relief Temporary Extension Act of 2010 (H.R. 5453) in May 2010 when he served in the House of Representatives.
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